
Important Covid-19 Information:   
 
Please be sure to take your/your player’s temperature at home before leaving for 
workout. If the temperature is above the norm, please do not attend your session.  
 
If the player is feeling any sort of illness or fatigue, or anyone in your household is 
feeling ill or fatigued, please do not attend that day. 
 
If you have been exposed to someone with Covid-19, or contracted Covid-19, please do 
not attend for 14 days. 
 
If you test positive for Covid-19 after attending a workout, please alert Rick Stiner ASAP 
via email (rickstiner@317performance.com) and text 317-519-3894 so we can alert 
everyone in a group for contact tracing purposes. 
 
While there is a parent waiting area at the 317 Performance facility, we encourage 
parents NOT to stay to keep number of people low and improve our ability to socially 
distance. 
 
We are praying for continued safety & success in training. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Rick Stiner 
Owner 317 Performance  
rickstiner@317performance.com 
317-519-3894 
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